CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

June 28.2018

ORDERED. that the following petroleum license hereby be REVOKED: 247 CEDAR
STREET. originally granted April 11, 1946 for 6,122 gallons of storage. two (2) tanks were removed

on March 3. 2017, one (1) 1000 gallon and one (1) 5000 gallon tanks.




NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
REVOCATION OF PETROLEUM STORAGE

The New Bedtord City Council will hold a Public Hearing on THURSDAY, JUNE 28,2018, AT 7:00 P.M.,
m City Council Chambers, Second Floor of City Hall on the REVOCATION OF PETROLEUM

STORAGE AT 247 CEDAR STREET, NEW BEDFORD, MA 02740.

L

ennis W. Farias
City Clerk

Certified Mail
Return Receipt Requested
JUNE 14, 2018
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